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NH Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) and the Lake Kanasatka 
Watershed Association (LKWA) announce the release of a Request For Qualifications 
(RFQ) for Technical Services, Lake Kanasatka Watershed Plan Implementation.  The 
RFQ is listed on the NH Department of Administrative Services website at the following 
link: 

https://apps.das.nh.gov/bidscontracts/bids.aspx	  

In January 2024, LKWA applied for a NHDES 319 Grant for funding to reduce or 
eliminate phosphorus loading and stormwater runoff on two adjacent sites on the 
eastern shore of the lake in an area known as Burton Road.  The proposal was 
approved, and the project’s Grant Agreement is currently pending State approval. 

LKWA has prepared the RFQ in cooperation with NHDES to solicit submittals from 
qualified contractors who are interested in bidding on the project. The overall goal of this 
project is to significantly reduce the sources of phosphorus discharge and stormwater 
runoff into Lake Kanasatka from the Burton Road site. 

Any questions should be sent to the LKWA 319 Project Manager, Scott Wallace at 
LKWA319Projectmgt@gmail.com .  
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